
 
 

 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (HOLME PIERREPONT BYWAY NO 13) 
(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2024 (8346A) 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council Has Made an Order under the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended; the effect of which will be, in relation to Holme 
Pierrepont Byway Open to All Traffic No 13 in the Borough of Rushcliffe: - 
 
1. To prohibit vehicles other than pedal cycles from driving on 
 

 Holme Pierrepont Byway Open to All Traffic No 13, in the Borough of Rushcliffe 
 
 From its junction with the A52 Radcliffe Road in a north-westerly direction to its junction with 

Adbolton Lane. 
 
Relevant documents may be inspected during opening hours at: - 
 

(a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham         
NG2 7QP. 

 
   (b) Radcliffe on Trent Library, New Road, Radcliffe on Trent, Nottingham, NG12 2AJ  
 

Or can be viewed online by visiting the County Council’s website (consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk 
 
THIS ORDER WILL COME INTO FORCE ON 3RD DECEMBER 2024. 
 
National Highways have determined that it is unsafe for vehicular traffic to access the A52 (part of 
National Highways’ network) from the byway (part of the County Council’s network) and as such, 
vehicular access along the byway are no longer be permitted. While public vehicular use is prohibited, 
the County Council has determined that the length of the byway will remain open for public use by 
walkers, horse riders and pedal-cyclists. 
 

Improvements Design Team Manager,  
Via East Midlands  
Bilsthorpe Depot, 

Bilsthorpe Business Park, 
Bilsthorpe, Nottinghamshire 

NG22 8ST. 
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